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Straight Exchange Sister Schools  

and  

Non-Straight Exchange Sister Schools 

 

The University of the Incarnate Word (UIW) strives to provide as many study abroad opportunities to 
students, faculty, and the academic community. As such, UIW has partnered with over 145 sister schools 
in over 45 countries. Out of the many sister schools, a few are characterized as non-straight exchange 
sister schools. 

Straight Exchange sister schools are partner institutions where exchange students pay their tuition fees 
to their home university, not to the host institution. However, students need to be able to cover the costs 
incurred by studying abroad such as room and board, travel expenses, health insurance, and other fees 
(dependent on institution). 

Non-straight exchange sister schools are partner institutions which charge tuition and other fees versus 
straight exchange sister schools in which exchange students pay their tuition to their home university.  

Due to the non-straight exchange sister school charging tuition and other fees, institutional scholarships 
(i.e., Academic Scholarships, etc.) may not be applied. Though certain institutional scholarships may not 
be applicable for non-straight exchange sister schools, students are encouraged to visit with the Financial 
Aid Office to discuss their financial aid options.  

Below is a list of the current Non-Straight Exchange Sister Schools: 

1. John Cabot University, Rome, Italy  
2. University of Arts London, U.K.  
3. American University of Paris, France 

 


